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Spring, 2024

Hello, Parent,
Our database shows you MAY have a child ready to enter 1st grade in Sept., 2025.  If so, we would like to invite that child to attend Religious Education at Our Lady of Magnificat Church.  1st grade is the start of formal religious instruction, so please take a moment to email our office and send us the following information to reled@olmchurch.org :
Your full name
Your child’s full name 
Your child’s age
Your child’s grade in Sept. 2025
Your email address

When we send out registration in the near future, we will email you the registration form and informational letter.  

Please feel free to email or call the office with any questions or concerns.

Looking forward to seeing you and your child in September, when we begin classes.
Blessings and Peace,
Mary Ramsden, DRE
Mary Ramsden, DRE
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